
INSPECTION
Inspection of NDMNRF-Approved Prescribed Burn Plan 
for Slash Pile Burning for Temagami Management Unit
The Ontario Ministry of Northern Development, Mines, Natural Resources and Forestry 
(NDMNRF) invites you to inspect the NDMNRF-approved prescribed burn plan for slash pile 
burning that will be carried out in the Temagami Management Unit (see map).

As part of our ongoing efforts to regenerate and protect Ontario’s forests, some recently 
harvested areas have been selected to be burned under the guidelines of the NDMNRF’s 
Prescribed Burn Manual. The prescribed burn will reduce the area covered in slash piles 
while increasing the area available for regeneration and reducing the fire hazard. The burn is 
scheduled for ignition between October 1, 2021 and December 24, 2021.

The approved prescribed burn plan for slash pile burning, including specific locations and maps, 
is available electronically for public inspection by contacting First Resource Management Group 
(FRMG) and on the Natural Resources Information Portal at https://nrip.mnr.gov.on.ca/s/fmp-
online until March 31, 2022, when the Annual Work Schedule expires. 

Interested and affected persons and organizations can arrange a remote meeting with NDMNRF 
staff to discuss the prescribed burn plan. For more information, please contact:

Robert Baker, R.P.F.
Acting Regional Planning Forester
NDMNRF, North Bay District Office
875 Gormanville Road
North Bay, ON  P1B 8G3
tel: 705-475-5501 / fax: 705-475-5500
e-mail: robert.baker@ontario.ca
office hours: Monday to Friday 
          8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.

Shelley Straughan, R.P.F.
Planning Forester
First Resource Management Group Inc.
Main Office 
22 Paget Street, P.O. Box 850
New Liskeard, ON  P0J 1P0
tel: 705-840-3738
e-mail: shelley.straughan@frmg.ca
office hours: Monday to Friday
          8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.

Renseignements en français : 705 475-5501 or courriel : mnrf.northbay@ontario.ca


